



Room 405 70 Whitehall London, SW1A 2AS

JJ EVANS

By email request-489845-092e50b2@whatdotheyknow.com

FOI Reference: FOI326383

28/6/2018

Dear JJ EVANS

I refer to your request where you asked:

"Under FOI Please could you tell me the collective total of payments that have been made to date to Solicitors, Junior Council & Council that are part of the Infected Blood Inquiry team in relation to their work on the Inquiry."

The Infected Blood Inquiry is independent of Government and, as such, the Inquiry will publish details of its expenditure in due course.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request or wish to request an internal review, you should write to:

Sharon Carter Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS

email: foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk

You should note that the Cabinet Office will not normally accept an application for internal review if it is received more than two months after the date that the reply was issued.

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Cabinet Office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

FOI Team Cabinet Office